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Governor extends Tam Ladu greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has extended his warm greetings to the people of the State on the joyous occasion of Tam 

Ladu. He expressed his hope that the festivity on the occasion will evoke the blessing of the 

Almighty for prosperity, good harvest and the protection of humanity from natural 

calamities. 

In his message, the Governor said that the celebration of Tam Ladu festival brings the 

community members together and also helps in carrying forward their age-old cultural 

heritage and customs. Our Taraon brethren take pride in their rich customs and traditions 

and this consequently adds to our cultural diversity. I call upon all our people to continue to 

be firmly rooted in our glorious past, he said. 

I join my Mishmi brethren in offering prayers to Almighty Lord Jebmalu to bless each one of 

us with his choicest blessing, the Governor said in his message.  
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